
 
Casual Vacancy in the  

Office of Parish Councillor 

 
 

PARISH OF MARSHAM 

 

 
 
Notice is hereby given: 
 

(1) A casual vacancy in the office of Parish Councillor exists in the above 

Parish. 

 

(2) An election was confirmed not requested by the Registered Officer on 14th 

September 2020 Therefore the Parish Council will fill the vacancy by Co-

option.  

 
(3) To register your interest, please contact the Clerk in the first instance with a 

brief statement which can be considered and an application will be provided, 

deadline for completed Applications is Monday 9th November 2020, with the 

decision of appointment being made at the meeting of 10th November 2020. 

The term of office will be until the next election in May 2023 where all 

members of the Parish will need to stand for re-election.  

 

 

Dated October 2020 

 

 

 (Signed)………………………….…… 
Clerk of the Parish Council 

 

    

Email: marsham_pc@outlook.com 

 

   Telephone: 01603 947028 



  
 


